CHILD CARE CENTER EXPANDING SERVICES
The University of Houston Child Care Center is expanding and will soon offer its services to even more of the UH community’s youngest members.
On Oct. 4, the center will officially open additional facilities in the Cameron Building, formerly home to the UH Human Development Lab School. The expansion will increase its overall capacity from 153 to 221 children, including 26 spots reserved for the children of new and current faculty. These spots will be released if they are unused.
With this expansion, the UH Child Care Center will offer faculty, staff and students not only the space available in its current facility — which includes an infant classroom (ages three months to 1 year), four toddler classrooms (ages 1 to 3) and four preschool classrooms (ages 3 to 5), but also five new classrooms at Cameron: two for infants and three for toddlers. 

“President Renu Khator and Provost John Antel recognize the importance of high-quality child care to recruiting and retaining the best faculty, staff and students for the University of Houston,” said Mark Clarke, president of the Faculty Senate.
Last year, Antel, in partnership with the Faculty Senate, formed a Child Care Taskforce, resulting in the expansion project and a plan for future development of child care facilities on campus. 
While the expansion of the UH Child Care Center is a significant step toward meeting the child care needs of the university community, the administration will continue to monitor this area closely and develop additional options for the parents and guardians of our youngest Cougars, Clarke said.
For additional information about the UH Child Care Center or to schedule a tour of its facilities, contact center director Sherry Howard at 713-743-5480.
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